
Dear Ms. Tattershall: 

Because Case No. 2007-00131 is pending before the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission, it is impermissible for the PSC or its staff to discuss the 
PSC's review of this matter or its possible outcome. However, your comments 
will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration as it 
deliberates in this matter. 

Thank you for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 

__--_ Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2007 4:35 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: 

(502) 564-3940 X 208 

-_--_________________-_--_--.-------------- 
From: tattershall@fuse.net[SMTP: 1 
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2007 4:29:37 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

To Whom It May Concern: We need to be able to pay for this new water 
service 
through our water bill. Asking any citizen to suddenly pay almost $8000 is 
inappropriate at best but to ask those in our little community is extremely 
difficult. 
We simply could not do it and respectfully submit that we will be able to 

through the monthly bill only, as we have done f o r  our sewer. 

307 Pleasure Isle Dr. Covington, KY 41017 

pay 


